In Person ; Washington Elementary School Needs Our
. I
Worship! Help!

Washington Elementary has asked for our
help with money for snacks & treats for
their Teacher Appreciation week.

Please join us
this Sunday,
March 27th at

10:00am in the | If you would like to contribute, please give
sanctuary, gathering for the fourth to Suzanne Stephen or Gae
Sunday in Lent with a Nichols, or you can donate to the church
service of the word with office.

communion with Pastor Curtis

Zieske. The last day to help is Sunday, April 17th.

If you are feeling ill or

unable to attend, you can worship
at home with our email blast attach-
ment. You can also view a recording
of the service on our YouTube chan-
nel at:

https:/ /www.youtube.com /
channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGIW-
icI8iRhOOQ.

Thank you in advance!

Dates to Remember:
Wednesday, March 23—Choir rehearsal, 6pm; Bell choir rehearsal 7pm.

Thursday, March 24—Bible Study, 12:00; Worship & Music committee, 6:00pm; Transition
Team meeting, 6:30pm.

Sunday, March 27—In person worship with Pastor Curtis Zieske, 10:00am.

Tuesday, March 29—Tuesday Crew, 9:00am.
Wednesday, March 30—Choir rehearsal 6pm; Bell choir rehearsal 7pm.

Thursday, March 31—Bible study, 12:00 noon.

Due to the rigorous enforcement of the Patriot Act, specifically
the payee listed on deposited checks, has caused some to be /
denied deposit and returned. When filling out your tss oo

contribution check, please use our full legal name:

“Holy Cross Lutheran Church of Salem, Oregon”.

We will keep you informed of any changes in this requirement moving forward.
Thank you for your continued support!



LUTHERAN DISASTER RESPONSE

EASTERN EUROPE CRISIS RESPONSE

MARCH 2022

On Feb. 24, Russian forces
invaded Ukraine, launching land,
sea and air attacks. Airports

are now shut, and few railway
lines are operational. Civilians
fleeing the violence are heading
toward Ukraine’s western
districts and such neighboring
countries as Poland, Moldova,
Slovakia, Romania and Hungary.
Hundreds of thousands of
people are seeking refuge in
neighboring countries. There are
major humanitarian concerns for

both internally displaced people

and refugees. Many of these
Ukrainians fleeing their homes
need shelter, basic necessities
and pastoral care.
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Yes, I want to help!

ELCA.org/disaster

Lutheran Disaster Response is
accompanying our companions
in Ukraine, Hungary, Poland
and Slovakia, as well as

such ecumenical partners as
Lutheran World Federation and
Church World Service, in their
humanitarian responses to the
crisis. These partners provide
refugees with immediate support
and supplies such as food,
blankets, water and hygiene Kkits.

Your gifts designated for
“Eastern Europe Crisis
Response” will be used entirely
(100%) to provide support for
people impacted by conflict in
the region.
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U Lutheran Disaster Response: Eastern Europe Crisis Response $  IDGO103
U Lutheran Disaster Response: Where needed most $  DDGO010
Name

Address

City State ZIP code

Email address

Give through your congregation or make your check out to
Lutheran Disaster Response and send to:
Evangelical Lutheran Church in America, ELCA Gifts Processing Center,
PO. Box 1809, Merrifield, VA 22116-8009 and write “Eastern Europe Crisis
Response” or “Where needed most” on your check’s memo line.
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Evangelical Lutheran Church in America
God's work. Our hands.

A58
Y/
DA



